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General Housekeeping
We are hitting the last week and a half of third grade!

A few reminders: Country Posters are due this Tuesday, May 28th. The students

should hopefully have their typed reports to bring home by this weekend to put onto their

boards! City Storefronts are also due to school next week, Wednesday, May 29th!

Students MUST have a storefront, as well as their goods to school by Thursday, May 30th

to participate in any buying and selling of goods.

A note will be coming home this week with times parents can come visit to see all of

the students’ hard work, so be on the lookout! Thanks! Any questions about any of the

projects, please reach out!

Reader’s Workshop
We are finishing our module on storytelling with focuses on figurative language and theme.

This will lead us into our final week’s project which will be performing fable plays! More

info to come!

Math
The students have continued solving word problems related to liquid volume. We will
continue to explore types of measurement, specifically measuring mass later this week.
We will wrap up our study on measurement at the end of this week.

Writing/ Grammar
The students have been working extremely hard this week to finish publishing their

country research reports. These reports should be glued to students’ country posters that

they have completed at home. If your child’s poster is already done, you can send it in and

we can glue the report on here as well. Posters are due here next Tuesday, May 28th!



Social Studies
The students have elected government officials of our city of Ackleyville. We held a town
meeting this week to determine laws for our community. City Storefronts are due to
school next Wednesday, May 29th, and any goods are due on Thursday, May 30th.

Science
Students are learning about group behavior amongst animals this week. They will learn how

living in groups can help animals survive.

Upcoming Events
Country Poster due Tuesday, May 28th
Class City Storefronts Due Wednesday, May 29th
City Goods due Thursday, May 30th *Our Class City will be from 9:15-9:45am. Parents
are welcome to come shop in the city (fake money will be provided).

Reminders

Our final PAWS sheet is due this Friday! Please help your child to finish the year strong!




